From: Venetia A. Flowers

Sent: Sunday, June 07, 2015 7:08 PM

To: Angela Budde

Subject: FW: General Architectural Landscape Contract Renewal - City of Key West

From: Elizabeth Newland [mailto:liznewland@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Sunday, June 07, 2015 10:05 AM

To: Venetia A. Flowers

Subject: Re: General Architectural Landscape Contract Renewal - City of Key West

Venetia:

Yes please extend my contract for one year. Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thank you,

Elizabeth Newland

Sent from my iPad

OnJun 4, 2015, at 10:45 AM, "Venetia A. Flowers" <vflowers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Good morning,
I am in the process of renewing your General Architectural Landscape Contract with the City of Key
West. You have one (1), 2 year renewal. In order for me to move forward with the renewal | need a

letter stating that you would like to renew.

This is set to be heard by the City Commission on June 16. Please get this to me as soon as possible,
specifically by tomorrow. Otherwise, your contract renewal will be delayed.

Please contact me directly if you have any questions.
Have a great day!

Venetia A Flowers



